
 
 
Students (both undergraduate and graduate Programs) male/female 
who are interested in participating in the APL T10 Cricket 
Tournament 2024 are requested to register their names at the Office 
of Sports by February 7, 2024, for the selection/trial session (For 
registration, please scan the QR Code below). The selection/trial 
session will be held from February 11 to February 14, 2024. The 
practice session will be held from February 18 to February 21, 2024.  
The tournament is expected to start on February 24, 2024. 
 
Probable teams from various departments are BBA-4, CSE-6, EEE-3, 
IPE-1, COE-1, Architecture-1, LLB-2, English-1, Economics-1, MMC-
1, Masters-1, Faculty/Officer-2, and Female Cricket Squad-2.  
 

 

Md. Joynal Abedin 
Coordinator, Office of Sports 
American International University-Bangladesh (AIUB) 
 


